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2 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
As I advised in my recent letter, we are no longer required to carry out contact tracing as we did before 
half-term. This is in line with broader Public Health contact tracing going forwards, where positive 
COVID-19 cases are asked to identify and notify their close contacts. 
 
However, we have now been asked to notify any year group when there is a positive case within that year 
group. You will therefore continue to get messages from us when a case is identified which will 
recommend that lateral flow tests should be taken over a seven-day period. On receipt of this notification, 
please remain vigilant to any Covid symptoms developing and please do not attend College if unwell. 
 
Please note that if any symptoms of Covid develop whilst in school, we are still advised that the pupil, 
student, or adult must be sent home and advised to undertake an LFT (and should the LFT be negative, to 
seek advice from the clinical helpline on 01481 220001 or 01481 220002). Thus, we will continue to ask 
that your child is collected from College should she develop any symptoms. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 


